
 

12th September 2016 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
VISIT TO MANCHESTER AIPORT 
 
We have arranged a visit to the Airport Tour Centre at Terminal 1, Manchester on Friday 30th 
September 2016 for the children in Miss Hughes & Miss Swindells’ class.   
 
The children will experience a tour in the cabin of a DC10 aircraft, where they will be involved 
in role play situations looking at some of the jobs done at the airport.  They will identify 
various parts of an aeroplane and look at examples of different aircraft.  The children will have 
the opportunity to visit the flight deck, where they can pretend to be a Pilot or a Flight 
Engineer. 
 
The children need to arrive at school for 8.45am as the coach will leave at 9.00am prompt 
and return at 3.30pm.  School uniform does need to be worn;  however, please take into 
account the weather on the day (as the children will be watching planes land and take off in 
the viewing area)  We are sure they will  benefit from this outing, and hope they will have both 
an interesting and enjoyable day.  
 
A packed lunch will be issued by the school kitchen.  Menus choices for trip will be made in 
class.     
 
In order to cover the cost of the entrance fee, we need to request a contribution of £8.10 per 
child.  The transport cost has been covered by a donation from Mossley PTA.  Please could I 
ask you to pay and give permission through ParentPay by Wednesday 28th September 2016 - 
If we do not receive enough money the trip may not go ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MRS SUE ASTON 
HEAD TEACHER- 

 
 

 

 
 


